
 

Dear Parent 
 

We hope that you have been able to see a small sample of what we do here on a 
daily basis, even though most of our children weren’t here. 
 

Please take time to read the school prospectus and to look at the school website or 
Facebook page to provide you with more information. 
 

We believe that every child is different and that all children have the right to be safe, 
happy and to learn to the best of their ability. 
 

If you would like to talk to me about your child ‘away from the busyness’ of our 
Open Day, please ring the school office or send me an email and we can 
arrange a meeting. 
 

We have childcare from 8am to 4pm and work alongside many child minders 
and after school clubs to be as flexible and accommodating as possible.  

 

  

Kind Regards 
 

Kirk Patterson 
Principal 

 
 
 

Telephone:  028 2827 3206 
Email:    kpatterson614@c2kni.net 
Website:    www.larneandinverps.co.uk 
Facebook:   www.facebook.com/LarneandInver/ 

 

This year, the process to apply for a P1 place in every primary school is online: 

A portal for parents to apply online for a place has been created and it will include the listing 
of preferences of schools. 

Parents will have the opportunity to amend their submitted application until the closing date.  
 
For admission to next academic year (2024 – 2025), parents will provide their child’s birth 
certificate and any other verifying documents stipulated in admission criteria via the online 
portal. However, if this is a problem, feel free to leave any documents into the school office. 
 
The ‘Go Live’ date for the digital admissions is Tuesday 9th January 2024 at 12 noon. The 
closing time and date for punctual applications will be 12.00 noon on Friday 26th January 
2024. 
 

All schools will then apply their criteria i.e. it is not on a ‘first come, first served’ basis 
or on a ‘first choice’ basis. 

https://www.eani.org.uk/parents/admissions    

 https://www.larneandinverps.co.uk/parent-area/new-parents-and-children/ 

If you have any further questions or require any additional information, please feel free 
to contact me at any time. 
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